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The deadline for the 2024/2025 Annual Early Years Sector Profile
survey has been extended to allow more time for services 
to complete it. The survey will now close at: 
5pm on Tuesday, 03 June. 

Please ensure your Service Profile has been updated on the Early
Years Hive on or after Friday, 2  May. nd

This ensures that the most up to date information is included in
the data collected for the survey. For more information and
support, please visit AEYSP Survey - Service Provider Portal. 

All services are encouraged to complete the survey; however,
completing this year’s survey within the open window is
mandatory for all existing Core Funding Partner Services. 

Services wishing to become a Core Funding Partner Service in the
future must also complete the survey before submitting their Core
Funding application. For more information and support, please go
to AEYSP Survey - Service Provider Portal. 

FAQs are also available on the Early Years Hive on the Cross
Programme – Documents page (here).

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fearlyyearshive.ncs.gov.ie%2Fhow-to-guides%2Faeysp-survey-guides%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7Cf3ce8de306f442fe489508dd99e40bb9%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638835926927585753%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=i3Pf2ORQgg4YdZxCb8XvNpkYqtX%2FgkHQFpRvOG%2FKOzM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fearlyyearshive.ncs.gov.ie%2Fhow-to-guides%2Faeysp-survey-guides%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6f44a6045a3c408b79e508dd94576efc%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638829825438430658%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eJboPs3Fx%2FUUdKRXq6x6NZHUTp8MD25w1zr7evYyopc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fearlyyearshive.ncs.gov.ie%2Fdownloads%2Fcross-programme-documents%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6f44a6045a3c408b79e508dd94576efc%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638829825438443546%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2pP%2Bf%2B5FEUGb17orDeVMd0HYvfE%2BJFSKPQB%2BYW6X3JY%3D&reserved=0


The ECCE 2024/25 programme call is closing. Please ensure all
AIM applications are submitted prior to the closure of ECCE, as
applications submitted after the closure will not be processed.

For children receiving AIM support for the 2024/25 programme
year who wish to avail of AIM Non-term over the summer period,
please ensure an AIM Non-term application is submitted before
the programme call closure and outline dates in which AIM Non-
term support is required.

Alternatively, if you have already submitted an AIM Non-term
application and did not include the required summer dates, please
submit a ‘Change of Circumstances’ review to add the relevant
dates.

Please note: A child will not be eligible to avail of AIM Non-term for
the summer period if an AIM Standard application has not been
submitted prior to the closure of ECCE.

For more information, go to Better Start / AIM - Service Provider
Portal 

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fearlyyearshive.ncs.gov.ie%2Fhow-to-guides%2Fbetter-start-aim%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7Cf3ce8de306f442fe489508dd99e40bb9%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638835926927600158%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gz8wFMVMj%2FpJyKXWFDQAi6Knvk%2B7oN5Jikrdm7%2B7%2BO0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fearlyyearshive.ncs.gov.ie%2Fhow-to-guides%2Fbetter-start-aim%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7Cf3ce8de306f442fe489508dd99e40bb9%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638835926927600158%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gz8wFMVMj%2FpJyKXWFDQAi6Knvk%2B7oN5Jikrdm7%2B7%2BO0%3D&reserved=0


Core Funding 2024/2025 compliance visits for Partner
Services will begin in June 2025. These unannounced
visits will focus on the Graduate Lead Educator Premium
in relation to the most recent Core Funding Application
information. 

The purpose of these checks is to ensure that the latest
Core Funding Application from Partner Services is
current and accurate.

To ensure the compliance checks can be conducted at
unannounced inspections, please ensure that the
following details are on file and accessible to present to
the Visit Officer for review:

Staff attendance records for each room, where
there is an assigned Graduate Lead Educator and a
Graduate Premium being received, must be
maintained from the start of the 2024/2025
programme call. 

It should also be noted that Partner Services are
required to hold staff records, which clearly show the
dates worked, attendance start, and end times and
hours worked of each staff member.



For AIM Level 7 Standard, a service provider must adhere
to the rules for absence or under-attendance, as set out in
the ECCE rules. 

In line with these rules, Pobal must be informed through a
Prolonged Absence Review if an AIM child has been
absent for a period of 4 or more consecutive weeks.

 The AIM Programme Rules for 2024/25 are available on
the Early Years Hive here.

St. Mary’s NS Crosserlough, with the Parents Association, is
seeking an enthusiastic, responsible, and caring individual
or organisation to take on the operation of a Morning Drop
Off and Afterschool Service based at Crosserlough Old
School and St. Marys National School, Crosserlough. 
Find out more information here.

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fearlyyearshive.ncs.gov.ie%2Fdownloads%2Fdownloads-bs%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7Cf3ce8de306f442fe489508dd99e40bb9%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638835926927613520%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mL3XR4O8AsKfcsB4lngoLUSbW9uZzQ6%2BEq8kboXE3TI%3D&reserved=0
https://www.facebook.com/Cavancountychildcarecommittee/posts/pfbid0mmP7q6SGY8Lkj1dE8KzY8XTM54NgfoiDDB36dyYKzkg4GBRcGoiVoBsfsP8LPjDNl


The Better Start Team work in a mentoring
capacity with Early Learning and Care settings to
support the implementation of the National
Frameworks Síolta and Aistear. 

Register today to secure your place at their next
webinar: Better Start Quality Development
Information Session. 

This will take place online on May 27  from
2.30pm to 3.30pm. 

th

You'll have the chance to connect with team
members and explore the mentoring options
available for your setting.

Visit the Better Start Website Training and
Events or click on this link to register.

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.betterstart.ie%2Ftraining-events%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6f44a6045a3c408b79e508dd94576efc%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638829825438472149%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uCHumX4bAATH47jh6EGAHerc63t7W6JZB9sPmbqudIk%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.betterstart.ie%2Ftraining-events%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6f44a6045a3c408b79e508dd94576efc%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638829825438472149%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uCHumX4bAATH47jh6EGAHerc63t7W6JZB9sPmbqudIk%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.teams.microsoft.com%2Fevent%2F7dd349eb-f1b8-4f9f-b633-f51656d2efed%2540aeae5436-a997-489f-b0e1-ae283ced47f7&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6f44a6045a3c408b79e508dd94576efc%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638829825438485612%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lsMLZYUP68jt%2Ff6id0m%2FGQ2lioHFOl5B82d9%2F2ykkzM%3D&reserved=0


ASPIRE (Advancing Shared Partnerships through
Inclusive Relationships in Education), brings children
from different backgrounds together to promote peace,
reconciliation and inclusivity. 

Please find below the Zoom registration details to
attend the ASPIRE Lunch n Learn Information Session
on Tuesday, 27th May at 1pm.

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/TSTi4NWn
TuaBP_8IqsPs5Q

Register in advance for this meeting:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/TSTi4NWnTuaBP_8IqsPs5Q
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/TSTi4NWnTuaBP_8IqsPs5Q


There is an exciting early years event for soon to be parents,
parents/ guardians with babies, toddlers in the age range 0-
36 months.

The event is taking place in the Mullagh Hall in Mullagh, on
the 19  of June, taking place between 10am – 12pm. th

Guest speaker for this event is Kathleen Nugent-Early Years
Quality Support Specialist, will present to parents , guardians
on the newly launched Lifestart programme in Cavan. Please
find attached the Lifestart programme poster outline/
outcomes and a referral form. 

Following on from presentation is a session with MOO Music
and a baby massage session.

Can you please share the poster with parent, guardians that
may engage with your service. 

Booking is essential, via my email address @
parentingcavan@ccld.ie.

Please get in contact with myself if this event is relevant to
your service/organisation and you like to attend with an
information stand on the day- set up from 9.30am. 

mailto:parentingcavan@ccld.ie


We encourage all community childcare services to check out the latest edition of the Cavan
Community ENews. Compiled weekly by Cavan Public Participation Network (PPN), this

newsletter features updates from over 500 local groups, partner agencies, and funders. It’s a
useful resource for staying informed about local initiatives, events, and supports that may benefit

the families you work with. 
Click here to view this week’s edition.

https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
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https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25


Covid Case Advice 
Please see below links to relevant
information:

Preventing the spread of covid
19 in school or childcare - HSE 

Management of Infectious
Disease in Childcare Facilities
and Other Childcare Settings
(2012)   

General Covid-19 queries:
Contact HSE on 1800 700
700 between 8 am and 8 pm
Monday to Friday and 9 am - 5
pm Saturday and Sunday / HSE
Covid 19 

Don’t forget to follow
us on Facebook to

keep up to date with
everything Childcare

related! 

As usual, if you have
any queries or
questions, please do
not hesitate to
contact us on: 
Tel: 049 436 5856 
Email:
admin@cavanccc.ie 

Regards, Cavan
County Childcare
Committee

Remember you can also send on any
job vacancies you have and anything

else about your service that you
would like us to share to:

admin@cavanccc.ie 

We love sharing positive stories! If your service
has a recent success, inspiring initiative, or
uplifting update, why not feature it in our weekly
newsletter? 
It’s a great way to highlight the incredible work
you do, celebrate achievements, and connect
with the community. Send us your good news,
and let’s spread some positivity together!

https://www.facebook.com/Cavancountychildcarecommittee
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2Fpreventing-the-spread%2Fchild-returning-to-school-or-childcare%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815615951%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NyHmhiZNsx7JXH6eEZFktOovHHYnM1ZBY3brFp%2FF3vw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2Fpreventing-the-spread%2Fchild-returning-to-school-or-childcare%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815615951%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NyHmhiZNsx7JXH6eEZFktOovHHYnM1ZBY3brFp%2FF3vw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815632538%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DIhrsdzQB23ppWClt9I5kuWZdfHTjrXzM%2BFsWGv%2BRBE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815632538%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DIhrsdzQB23ppWClt9I5kuWZdfHTjrXzM%2BFsWGv%2BRBE%3D&reserved=0
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